
RE: 80th Greenway Madison High to Flavel 
 
We, the Brentwood-Darlington Neighborhood Association, formally endorse the following 
bikeway/transportation proposals: 
 
the 60's bikeway with the turn east at SE Harney 
the Project #70071  
the East-West improvements Project #70075  
the 78th-80th greenway north to PCCSE 
 
We voted to support the projects at our meeting on 2.5.15, and were impressed with the work 
done on these projects by Terry Dublinski-Milton. 
As these specific projects run through (at least in part) our neighborhood, we view them as a 
great asset to our limited cycling grid. The projects are cost effective and would greatly allow 
for better access to parks, schools, commercial, and work for all our neighbors. They also 
provide equity for lower income residents, some of whom rely solely on bicycles for their 
transportation. As a historically underserved neighborhood we are glad and excited to see 
these improvements come to our area, and recognize that they fit in line with objectives made 
in 1992 in the Brentwood-Darlington 
Plan https://www.portlandoregon.gov/bps/article/88596   (objective 5, page 58). 
 
David Messenheimer 
Land Use and Transportation Chair 
Brentwood-Darlington Neighborhood Association  
Dave Messenheimer <trimess@hotmail.com> 


